NEOkla Club Meeting May 13, 2025

Board members present were Jeff Maize — RE, Jason Baney — Treasurer, Betty Martin
— Secretary, Neil Cox, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and Wes Wood. The
minutes of the April meeting and the Treasurer’s Report were approved as presented.

Autocross Report: There were 50 entries on Saturday and 75 on Sunday at the last
event.

Road Racing — Neil Cox: There were 159 entries for the Super Tour at Hallett. There
was a long delay due to lightning in the area on Saturday, which resulted in several
schedule adjustments. Except for the weather problems, it was a good event.

Rally Cross — Jason Baney: There were 12 drivers for the May 4 event.

NEOKkla will host a National Tour Divisional Challenge in June.

Jason Baney brought up the need for new trip hoses for the timing equipment. Betty
Martin moved to approve $225.00 for the hoses. Neil Cox seconded. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin



